
 

TOWN OF BOLTON 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TUESDAY, APRIL 30, 2024 - 7:15 P.M. 

IN-PERSON, BOLTON TOWN HALL – 

222 BOLTON CENTER ROAD, BOLTON OR 

VIA ZOOM: +1 929 205 6099 

MEETING ID: 848 5533 2751* 

 

 

A Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the Town of Bolton for Fiscal Year 

beginning July 1, 2024, will be held on Tuesday, April 30, 2024, at 7:15 P.M. at the 

Bolton Town Hall, 222 Bolton Center Road, Bolton, CT. 

 

Copies of the Proposed Budget will be available for public inspection beginning April 26, 

2024, at the Town Clerk’s office at Bolton Town Hall during normal business hours. 

 

          

Ross Lally, Chair 

Finance Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* TO ACCESS THIS MEETING VIRTUALLY ONLINE VIA ZOOM OR 

 BY CALLING IN, please contact the SELECTMEN’S OFFICE at  

(860-649-8066 X6112) to obtain the WEBLINK AND/OR PASSWORD,  

no later than 4 p.m. on April 30th. 

 


